Hello!
This is Emily Fine, the practicum student from CWU. 
I am sending this home as a permission slip for using pictures I have been taking in the classroom in two projects I have been working on throughout the quarter.
The first project is a binder which I am required to complete before the end of the quarter. I would like to use some pictures of the students in it, if possible. This binder is something that I am creating to show my professors what I have done throughout the quarter. These pictures will only be seen by my professors, those who will grade my binder, and myself.
The second project is a website I am developing in my spare time. I was also hoping to use pictures of the students on this website. I have worked on encrypting the page so that pictures cannot be taken off of my website. Feel free to go check it out and experiment with it. 
If you are uncomfortable with allowing me to use your child’s picture in either of these ways please let me know. If you have any questions feel free to contact me as well 

Emily Fine
finee@cwu.edu
Website: thephineclassroom.blogspot.com
Please check the spot that applies to your family:
____Do not use my child’s picture in either the binder or website.
____You may use my child’s picture in the binder, not the website.
____You may use my child’s picture in the website, not the binder.
____You may use my child’s picture in both the binder and the website.

Student’s Name ____________________________
Parent’s Name______________________________
Parent’s Signature__________________________
